
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
State of Utah  
Department of Commerce 
Division of Public Utilities 
 
FRANCINE GIANI                   THOMAS BRADY                                 CHRIS PARKER 
Executive Director  Deputy Director            Director, Division of Public Utilities 
 

 

 
GARY HERBERT 

Governor 
SPENCER J. COX 

Lieutenant Governor 

 
 

 

 

160 East 300 South, Box 146751, Salt Lake City, UT 84114-6751 Telephone (801) 530-7622 • Facsimile (801) 530-6512 • 
www.publicutilities.utah.gov 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 M E M O R A N D U M 
 
To: Public Service Commission  
 
From: Division of Public Utilities 
  Chris Parker, Director 
  Bill Duncan, Telecommunications / Water Manager 
  Mark Long, Utility Analyst 
          
Date:  May 2, 2016 
 
RE:  In the Matter of Dammeron Valley Water Works, LLC's (Dammeron Valley Water) 

Updated Tariff to Comply with the Commission’s Order Issued on September 11, 2015 in 
Docket No. 15-2025-01.  Docket No. 16-2025-T01. 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The Division of Public Utilities (Division) recommends that the Utah Public Service 
Commission (Commission) approve Dammeron Valley Water’s updated tariff (Tariff No. 2).   
 
EXPLANATION: 
 
New rates and charges were approved by Commission Order, dated September 11, 2015 pursuant 
to the rate case in Docket No. 15-2025-01.  The Division has reviewed the updated tariff, now 
labeled as Tariff No. 2, as submitted by Dammeron Valley Water in this case, Docket No. 
16-2025-T01.   The Division verified that all rates, charges and wording in Dammeron Valley 
Water’s Tariff No. 2 complies with the Commission’s Order issued on September 11, 2015 in 
Docket No. 15-2025-01. 
 


